Breese, Robert

From: KK Tsui <

Sent: ' 19 May 2014 10:24

To: M&CP - Licensing

Subject: Licence application at Unit 3, 200 Aldersgate Street

Dear Sir/madam,

As the owner of ﬂat._ondon House, 172 Aldersgate Street, | strongly oppose the granting of
the above licence on the following ground:

1. The property is located in a quiet residential area, any granting of such licence will cause public
nuisance because of congregation of large number of people at late hour. This will no doubt
increase the probability of anti social behaviour especially if large quantity of alcohol is consumed.

2. This will in turn increase the probability of crime and disorder in the neighbourhood.
3. The installation of air conditioning units at the premises which will run late into the night will
case noise pollution to properties located at the back of London House. This will become

unbearably uncomfortable especially in hot summer nights.

Best regards,
Mrs Kin Kwan Tsui





